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SPREADING THE WORD ABOUT ROAD WATCH

	

There was a bit of a police presence in SouthFields Village last Saturday in an effort to spread the word about the Road Watch

program, which encourages people to report cases of bad driving they see. Representatives of the program were going door-to-door

in the neighbourhood, passing out information on the program. They included Road Watch Chair Jackie Flynn and Auxiliary

Sergeant Mike McJannet.Photo by Bill Rea
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